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Band Parents
Trojan Marching Band
1017 6th Street
Covington, IN 47932

Dear Band Parents,

Happy May!! We’ve finally made it to the end of the semester and the school year. You know what that means...MARCHING BAND IS READY TO START!!

This year, we are continuing to grow our Band-Family and our recruitment process. As we continue to grow, part of that is making new opportunities for our newer members and getting them acclimated to marching band as quickly as possible.

Therefore, I am proud to announce our first annual Trojan Rookie Camp! This brief one-night clinic is an opportunity for next year’s 8th graders and freshmen (band and guard) to learn the basics of posture, marching, flag spinning, and playing in the marching band setting. They will also meet some of the band’s upperclassmen.

Parents, there will also be a Q & A session with some of our veteran Band Parents. Marching Band is a unique culture, and there’s no better way to learn the ropes than from someone who was in your shoes only one or two years ago!

This is not a required camp, but I highly encourage attendance. The more prepared we are to march, the sooner we can put the show on the field and the sharper we will look and sound!

The camp is FRIDAY, MAY 18; 6:30-8pm in MPR. Parent meeting in Band Room.
Kids, wear comfortable clothes and athletic shoes.

Please call or email with any questions! Thank you so much!



Nick Calcamuggio
Music Director, Covington MS/HS
(765) 793-2286, ext. 625
calcamuggion@covington.k12.in.us

